
Subject: Extension of Booking with Confidence Policy 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
Please be aware of the extension to our booking with confidence policy below.  We will be updating 
www/batraveltrade.com with the full policy shortly. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
   

BOOKING WITH CONFIDENCE UPDATE 
  

We have now extended the current policy for new bookings (post 03Mar20) only. All other 

T&Cs remain the same. 

  

New Bookings 

ALL bookings made from 03 Mar 2020 onward will be applicable for a voucher. This 

voucher will be valid for flights taken until 30 April 2022. 

  

BWC is now an open ended policy with no defined end date 

  

BATT is being updated. 
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